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CONGRATULATIONS to Brock & Mattie (Siefken) Logan who were married here at Sacred Heart yesterday. 
 
NCYC AND CATHOLIC HEART WORKCAMP FOR HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH – All High School parents received a letter last week about our 
opportunities to attend the National Catholic Youth Conference (NCYC) in November and the Catholic Heart Workcamp in July.  Please 
remember if your child would like to attend NCYC, the deposit and registration form is due by Tuesday, January 29th.  For Catholic Heart 
Workcamp, the spots are open until filled for the Mason City Area Youth Group, so the sooner the better!  For any questions or comments, 

please contact Tammy Hrubetz at 822-4712.   
 
FINANCIAL STATEMENTS FOR 2018 are available on the back table in the annex room.  Please take yours home with you.  If any questions, 
call the office at 641-822-4950 or email h.cahalan@sacredheartrockwell.org. 
 
THANK YOU to Larry Degen for his carpentry skills to modify the song board to allow for more numbers and also for added a board to the 
platform for when we got the new larger keyboard.  The Music Ministry, Liturgy Committee, and the Sacred Heart Parish all appreciate his time 
and talent. 
 
LENTEN GROUPS – There is a white board in the back of church for those interested in being Leaders for the Small Lent Groups to sign 
up.  Please sign up soon so that we can get books ordered for these sessions.  Ash Wednesday is March 6th and will be here before we know 
it!  We need time to get a book count and books ordered.  Fr. Manternach is willing to do a Leader session again this year as we did last year 
for new leaders and for those who would like a refresher.  This year is going to be another Renew Booklet and will be for Year C. 
 
SOURGE OF THE HEART – Immaculate Conception Parish in Charles City will be hosting a 3-day Parish Mission starting today, Sunday, 
January 20th, through Tuesday, January 22nd.   Dinner and social time will be held each night beginning at 6:00pm, with the speaker starting 
at 7:00pm.  The speaker is the international Catholic speaker and author Jon Leonetti.  Please see the brochure on bulletin board. 
 
NCYC AND CATHOLIC HEART WORKCAMP FOR HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH – All High School parents have a letter last week about our 
opportunities to attend the National Catholic Youth Conference (NCYC) in November and the Catholic Heart Workcamp in July.  Please 
remember if your child would like to attend NCYC, the deposit and registration form is due by Tuesday, January 29th.  For Catholic Heart 
Workcamp, the spots are open until filled for the Mason City Area Youth Group, so the sooner the better!!  For any questions or comments, 

please contact Tammy Hrubetz at 822-4712.   
 
CATHOLIC MEN’S FELLOWSHIP – Men of High School age and older are invited to attend the Catholic Men’s Fellowship Annual Conference 
on March 16th at Xavier Catholic High School in Cedar Rapids.  The keynote speaker will be Anthony Digmann.  For more information, see the 
brochure on the bulletin board. 
 
“ESSENTIAL ELEMENTS OF A STRONG CATHOLIC MARRIAGE” DAY – All married couples are invited to strengthen their marriage by 
attending the Archdiocese of Dubuque Renewal Day, led by Greg and Julie Alexander, on Saturday, April 27th, from 9:00am-4:00pm at St. 
Ludmila Catholic Church in Cedar Rapids. For more information, see the brochure on the bulletin board. 
 
SACRED HEART CEMETERY is looking for someone to do the mowing and trimming at the cemetery starting in the spring.  Must be at least 
18 years old.  Contact Jim Weaver at 641-425-3681, Bob Ermer at 641-420-3631, the church office, or email h.cahalan@sacredheartrockwell.org 
if you or anyone you know is interested. 
 
WITNESS: read about these and more in the January 20th issue: Archbishop Jackels reflects on the recent US bishops retreat and efforts to 
repair the church in the aftermath of the clergy sexual abuse scandal.  A news article will also provide reporting on the retreat. The Wisconsin 
parish of a teen who escaped abduction credits power of prayer; A feature will profile Bob Runde, a lay man who has developed unique 
friendships with seminarians, active and retired priests as a result of his position working in maintenance for the Archdiocese; Catholic sisters 
of the archdiocese are among the driving forces behind anew effort to train hotel employees in Iowa to spot and prevent human trafficking. 
 
FATHER GOSSMAN’S HOURS – Office hours at Sacred Heart:  Tuesdays 1:00pm-5:30pm; Thursdays 9:30am-12:30pm; 1st & 3rd Fridays 
after Nursing Home Mass until noon.  If you want to meet with him in the evening, contact him for a time.  All these subject to change if a funeral, 
wake, etc. comes up.  His contact information is listed below. 

 
WEATHER CANCELATIONS – Should Mass be canceled, KIMT, and KGLO is where you should be able to find that information. 
 
 

Mass Schedule and Intentions: 

Sunday, January 20th – 8:00am  

+ Harold & Ruth Weaver 

Tuesday, January 22nd – 5:30pm 

 + Marcile Murphy 

Friday, January 25th – 10:15am – Nursing Home 

 Word & Communion Service 

Sunday, January 27th – 8:00am  

+ Jean Rowe 

SACRED HEART UPCOMING EVENTS:  

JANUARY 27th – FEBRUARY 1st – Catholic Schools Week 

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 17th – Guild Meeting 

SUNDAY, MARCH 17th – Irish Fair 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
Sacred Heart Mission: We, the Sacred Heart Catholic Church parish, are a community 
of Christian faith striving to teach the word of God, to minister the sacraments, and to 

share Jesus’ love. 
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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

          With Gratitude We Give                 

BUDGET:              January 13, 2019  BUILDING BALANCE                $16,080.51 BUDGET ENVELOPES: Envelope Holders = 150 

Adults                              $1,008.00  Last Week's Donations                      $55.00 30 Budget + 3 Building + 1 Parking Lot + 1 Christmas = 34 

Offertory                   $101.00            $16,135.51  

Building                    $55.00       

Parking Lot                   $25.00  PARKING LOT FUND = $49,363.00 (money collected, does not include pledges) 

                                        $1,189.00      

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

JANUARY 20, 2019 

MASS SERVERS: Kael Hanig, Emma Martinek, Levi Staudt 

LECTOR #1:  Beth Janssen   LECTOR #2:  Kim Thyne 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Lisa Schultz, Pat McLaughlin 

                                                John & Sue McLaughlin 

HOSPITALITY:  Confirmation class 

MUSIC:  Youth Choir 

MONEY COUNTERS:  Tom Madden, Pat McLaughlin 

NURSING HOME:  Renee Laudner 

KC ROSARY:  Les Knowles 

FEBRUARY 3, 2019 

MASS SERVERS: Hayden Johnson, Cole Weiner 

LECTOR #1:  Kim Thyne   LECTOR #2:  Andrea Hanig 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Kate Osterman, Roger Sido 

                                                Dave Weiland, Pat Sheldon 

HOSPITALITY:  Les & Sandy Knowles 

MUSIC:  Kaleb Hrubetz, Ann Wolf 

MONEY COUNTERS:  Joe McLaughlin, Jill Rowe 

NURSING HOME:  John & Diane Nelson 

KC ROSARY: John Nelson 

JANUARY 27, 2019 

MASS SERVERS: Hayden Johnson, Owen Hanig 

LECTOR #1:  Charley Sprung   LECTOR #2:  Diane Nelson 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Larry & Cathy Degen 

                                                Kate Osterman, Tammy Hrubetz 

HOSPITALITY:  Bill & Denise Martin 

MUSIC:  Andrea & Avah Hanig, Ann Wolf 

MONEY COUNTERS:  John McLaughlin, Paul Rowe 

NURSING HOME:  Kate Osterman 

KC ROSARY: Joe McLaughlin 

FEBRUARY 10, 2019 

MASS SERVERS: Maci & Mckensie Shupe, Levi Staudt 

LECTOR #1:  Pat McLaughlin   LECTOR #2:  Beth Janssen 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Sarah Johnson, Jeanne Wogen 

                                                Larry & Cathy Degen 

HOSPITALITY:  2nd & 3rd Grades 

MUSIC:  Kim Thyne, Avah Hanig 

MONEY COUNTERS:  Pat McLaughlin, Tom Madden 

NURSING HOME:  Roger Sido 

KC ROSARY: John Rooney 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Religious Education News 
TODAY, JANUARY 13th – Youth Choir singing today.  Donuts:  Amanda Dick, Tammy Hrubetz, Teri Peterson 

JANUARY 27th –Donuts:  Beth Martinek, Abbey Pitzenberger, Beth Martinek 

 

***DONUTS (The Guild will provide the donuts for class this half of the year. Those responsible for the week are in charge of set-up, serving, and clean-

up.) 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor: Fr. John Gossman: 641.822.4950 (Rockwell), 641.357.3214 (Clear Lake) 

Council President: Charley Sprung: 641.425.0563 

Building Committee Co-Chairs: Tim Nuehring: 641.430.4905, tim.nuehring@heftyseed.com; Gary Weiner: 641.425.1217 

Finance Committee Chair: Jeff Schultz: 641.822.3372, jeffschultz79@gmail.com 

Bookkeeper/Guild President: Helen Cahalan: 641.822.4852, h.cahalan@sacredheartrockwell.org 

Faith Formation Ambassador: Kim Thyne: 641.425.7633, kim-50@hotmail.com  

Coordinator of Religious Education: Amanda Dick: 641.903.9362, dickalynne@gmail.com 

Bulletin: Items for the bulletin? Email sacredheartrockwellbulletin@gmail.com or call Sarah Johnson: 641.822.3267.  Items due Thursday by 12:00pm! 


